
 

 

March 02 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
Today, as I know you are already aware, is World Book Day. So many of our students, across both phases 
and all year groups, have contributed to this important event and have helped us to continue to promote a 
love of reading in a variety of ways. Thank you to all parents who have also supported this initiative – as 
always, your efforts in bringing our community together are very much appreciated and remain a 
fundamental part of what makes our school so special. 
 
Next week is the final week of a very long term before we all enjoy a well-deserved one week half-term 
break. Students will return to school on Sunday March 19 at 07.00 with all normal timings and routines 
being in place until the Holy Month of Ramadan begins later that week. Information regarding changes 
made during this important period will be sent to parents separately.  
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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